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13 September 2024 
  
Letter to all parents and carers 
 
Parent Meetings 
 
As we embark on another exciting academic year at Lillington Nursery and Primary School, I 
invite you to a brief presentation hosted by your child’s teacher. The presentations will be held 
over the week of the 23 September. You will need to sign in at the main entrance and will be 
met by your child's teacher. Please see the schedule below for your child's year group and 
day.  
 

  Meeting 2:55-3:10   

Monday 23rd September 2024   Year 1   

Year 2   

Tuesday 24th September 2024   Year 3   

Wednesday 25th September 2024   Year 6   

Thursday 26th September 2024   Year 5   

Friday 27th September 2024   Year 4   

  
Throughout this presentation, we aim to share with you our expectations for the year ahead, 
outlining the learning that your children will be engaging in. We will also discuss the homework 
expectations, which play a vital role in supporting your child’s learning journey at home.  
Additionally, this will be a wonderful opportunity for you to ask any questions you may have 
regarding the curriculum, class routines, or any other matters that you feel are important. We 
value your input and believe that fostering a strong connection between home and school 
benefits our children’s development.  
 
A reminder that Miss Norcliffe will be offering an informal opportunity for you to come and get 
to know her better. This will now be on Wednesday 25th September at 8:45am (after drop off) 
until 9:30am. Any parents wishing to attend can come to the main school office and Miss 
Norcliffe will walk you down to the school hall.    
 
We understand that your time is precious, and we appreciate your commitment to attending.   
 
Thank you and I hope to see many of you there!  
 
Warm regards,  
 
Mr Pegg  
Communication Lead and Year 4 Class Teacher 
Lillington Nursery and Primary School    
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